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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Ad.ainistrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

SUBJECT: I & E Inspection Report 82-19

REFERENCE: NRC Letter dated October 6,
19S2, and P-82499, dated
November 3, 1982

Dear Mr. Collins:

In response to Inspection 82-19, we submitted P-82499, dated
November 3, 1932, attached. This letter inadvertently contained an
error in the date when full compliance will be achieved. The
paragraph under item (3) on page 2 should be revised to read as
follows:

CN 653 was completed October 8, 1981, and functionally tested
via SR 5.4.9-A2 (copy attached), on October 21, 1981.
Compliance was achieved as a result of the SR on October 21,
1981.

Should you have any further questions, please contact
Mr. Edwin D. Hill, at (303) 571-7436, extension 201.

Very truly yours,

(&u k.
O' scar R. Lee
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